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Invitation to Halloween at the President's House Oct.29
1 message

Thu, Oct 10, 2024 at 1:43 PMUMaine President's Office <umaine.president@maine.edu> 
Reply-To: UMaine President's Office <umaine.president@maine.edu> 
To: 

President Joan Ferrini-Mundy and her husband Rick Mundy 
extend a special invitation to the children of UMaine employees and students 

to join them for Halloween. 

Drop by in costume between 4:30 and 6 p.m. for fun and treats (no tricks), in front of the President's
House.
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